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Conference on Industrial Disaster Risk Management:  
“Focus on Identifying System & Seismic Risks, Pipeline Security 

and Resilience of Critical Infrastructure” 

 
November 09-10, 2022 Tripura  

 
 

SPONSORSHIP PACKAGE 
 
 

Platinum Sponsorship Package (Rs 20 Lacs) + GST  

• Branding as “Platinum Sponsor” in all conference promotion material like 
brochures etc. 
 

• Branding as “Platinum Sponsor” across the venue during the conference 
(backdrop, signanges, standees, registration area, lunch/dining area). 
 

• Branding as “Platinum Sponsor” in the conference website/webpage. 
 

• Branding as “Platinum Sponsor” in the banner published on FICCI’s social 
media handles 
 

• Opportunity to make two presentations/talks during the plenary/technical 
sessions of the conference. 
 

• 2 Booths to showcase your initiatives and projects. (3 x 3 sq mtr x 2) 
 

• Opportunity to stream corporate presentation/film/video during the session 
breaks in the conference. 
 

• 75 Complimentary delegate passes which will include all conference meals. 
 

• Promotional inserts in the Delegate Kits. 

 

Diamond Sponsorship Package (Rs 15 Lacs) + GST 

• Branding as “Diamond Sponsor” in all conference promotion material like 
brochures etc  
 

• Branding as “Diamond Sponsor” across the venue during the conference 
(backdrop, signanges, standees, registration area, lunch/dining area). 
 

• Branding as “Diamond Sponsor” in the conference website/webpage. 
 

• Branding as “Diamond Sponsor” in the banner published on FICCI’s social 
media handles 
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• Opportunity to make a presentation/talk during the plenary session of the 
conference. 
 

• 1 Booth to showcase your initiatives and projects.( (3 x 3 sq mtr x 1) 
 

• Opportunity to stream corporate presentation/film/video during the session 
breaks in the conference. 
 

• 60 Complimentary delegate passes which will include all conference meals. 
 

• Promotional inserts in the Delegate Kits. 
 

Gold Sponsorship Package (Rs 10 Lacs) + GST 

• Branding as “Gold Sponsor” in all conference promotion material like brochures 
etc  
 

• Branding as “Gold Sponsor” across the venue during the conference (backdrop, 
signanges, standees, registration area, lunch/dining area). 
 

• Branding as “Gold Sponsor” in the conference website/webpage. 
 

• Branding as “Gold Sponsor” in the banner published on FICCI’s social media 
handles 
 

• Opportunity to make a presentation/talk during the plenary session of the 
conference. 
 

• Opportunity to stream corporate presentation/film/video during the session 
breaks in the conference. 
 

• 35 Complimentary delegate passes which will include all conference meals. 
 

• Promotional inserts in the Delegate Kits. 
 

Silver Sponsorship Package (Rs 5 Lacs) + GST 

• Branding as “Silver Sponsor” in all conference promotion material like 
brochures etc  
 

• Branding as “Silver Sponsor” across the venue during the conference 
(backdrop, signanges, standees, registration area, lunch/dining area). 
 

• Branding as “Silver Sponsor” in the conference website/webpage. 
 

• Branding as “Silver Sponsor” in the banner published on FICCI’s social media 
handles 
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• Opportunity to make a presentation/talk during the plenary session of the 
conference. 
 

• 15 Complimentary delegate passes which will include all conference meals. 
 

• Promotional inserts in the Delegate Kits. 
 

                     Only For Small and Medium-Sized Enterprises: 

 

Bronze Sponsorship Package (Rs 3 Lacs) + GST (This package is only for SMEs) 

• Branding as “Bronze Sponsor” in all conference promotion material like 
brochures etc  
 

• Branding as “Bronze Sponsor” across the venue during the conference 
(backdrop, signanges, standees, registration area, lunch/dining area). 
 

• Branding as “Bronze Sponsor” in the conference website/webpage. 
 

• Branding as “Bronze Sponsor” in the banner published on FICCI’s social media 
handles 
 

• 10 Complimentary delegate passes which will include all conference meals. 
 

• Promotional inserts in the Delegate Kits. 


